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The Newberry County Registration and Election Commission met on Monday, December 12, 2022, at 1:00 p.m. 
at the election office.  
 
Chairman John Glasgow called the meeting to order, and Henry Summer gave the invocation. 
 
Commissioners present were Chairman John Glasgow, Secretary Sam Price, Vice-Chairman Brenda Fulmer, 
Doretha Simpson, Henry Summer, and Martha Waller. Also in attendance was Director Initra Williams. 
 
Chairman John Glasgow asked for a motion to approve the minutes from the November 7, 2022, Board meeting 
and the November 10, 2022, Canvass and Certification from the Midterm Election. Doretha Simpson made the 
motion to approve the minutes, seconded by Martha Waller. The minutes were approved as written. 
 
Old Business: Director Initra Williams stated that checks had been mailed to all poll workers that worked on 
November 8. 
 
New Business: Director Initra Williams presented Board Members with a copy of the 2023 board meeting dates. 
The board was asked to review the dates and be prepared to vote for approval at the January meeting. 
                                     
Director Initra Williams provided the board with information regarding the 47th Annual Legislative Conference 
(SCARE) to be held February 13-17, 2023, in Myrtle Beach, SC.  She stated also that an email had been sent 
earlier with the conference registration details and instructions on hotel reservations. Call the office if you need 
assistance. 
                                                  
There being no further business, Sam Price made the motion to adjourn, seconded by Brenda Fulmer.                                                                      
 
The meeting adjourned at 1:30 p.m. The next regular scheduled meeting will be Monday, January 9, 2023 at 
1:00 p.m. 
 

  



 

 

 


